
Dear parents/ carers 

This week is British Science Week and 
it got off to a really bad start…. 
Someone stole the cakes out of the 
staffroom so when I got to school on 
Monday, I was faced with this sign on 
the staffroom door!! 

Children started yesterday designing 
snacks to replace the teacher’s 

treats…. Who does your child 
think is the thief? 

I know who my suspects are!! 

Later in the week—more activities 
based on this gripping crime 
drama!! 

Graham Lobb 

TOWER VIEW NEWS 

PARTIAL CLOSURE 

Thank you for your understanding about the 

partial closures on the days of the NEU strike 

action. 

This week is the last of the currently planned 

strike action. 

School will, again, be partially closed. 

Based on our risk assessments and strike 

action, school is closed to the following classes 

on these days 

RRK  RLB  2KE  2RH 

4CW  6CG 

SNOW!! 

Thank you to you all for 

your understanding last week 

when we had the snow.  It is 

always a big decision to 

close the school—especially 

during the school day—we 

will always take account of 

the local area, site safety, 

current forecasts and 

journeys for all when we 

have to consider this. 



 

ik 

Do you want to work in 

school? 

We have a cleaning vacancy in 

school at the moment. 

The vacancy is 2.5 hours each 

day after school from 3:30pm-

6pm. 

If you are interested either 

e mail the office on 

office@towerview.staffs.sch.u

k or pop in with your details 

and we will pass them on to 

the company that does our 

cleaning. 

Upcoming Dates: 

March: 

w/c Monday 13th: British Science Week 

Wednesday 15th: Partial closure due to strike action 

Thursday 16th: Partial closure due to strike action 

Friday 17th: Come as you please non-uniform day —50p or chocolate 

donation please 

Friday 17th: Mother's Day Meet Up in Reception and Year 1 (see letter from 

your child’s teacher) 

Wednesday 22nd: Parents Evening (3:45pm-5:30pm) 

Thursday 23rd: Parents Evening (4pm-7pm) 

Friday 24th: PTFA Chocolate Bingo (family event) (5:30pm) 

Wednesday 29th: Visit by Olympic Paralympian 

Thursday 30th: PTFA Disco—full details to follow 

Friday 31st: Easter service at St Marks (school only) 

Through March all Y4, Y5 and Y6 classes will also visit St Marks to ‘Experience 

Easter’ 

 



 

PTFA NEWS! 

We have 2 excellent events coming up in March—1 for families and 1 for 

children. 

On Friday 24th is the Family Chocolate Bingo 

To support this we will have a ‘Come as you please’ non-uniform day on 17th 

March.  If you come in non– uniform please bring either some chocolate for 

the bingo evening prizes OR 50p to help buy chocolate for prizes! 

Children will also come home with a paper entry form for the annual Easter 

Egg design competition—this is a ‘do at home’ activity.  Entry is only 20p and 

1 winner from each class will win an Easter egg!   



 


